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Highways 

 

 

Highways@southwark.gov.uk 

Date: 17 January 2024 

Ref: Dulwich Village CPZ Consultation 

Dear Resident,  

More time to respond to controlled parking consultation in Dulwich Village 

The council is consulting on whether or not we should introduce controlled parking in 

the Dulwich Village area. We delivered information booklets to every home in the 

proposed zone before Christmas, and have held drop in sessions to discuss the 

proposals. 

We are grateful to everyone who has already spoken to us or responded to the 

consultation, as the views of local residents play an important role in the decision-

making process.  

We have received requests from residents to extend the consultation, as some people 

felt that they had less opportunity to respond over the Christmas period. Therefore we 

are extending the consultation, and it will remain open for your responses and 

comments until midnight on Sunday 28 January. 

Please do take the opportunity to tell us what you think before the new deadline. You 

can find all the information you need at  

www.southwark.gov.uk/dulwichvillage-cpz-consultation    

Best wishes 

Southwark Council 

 

 

 


